
May 7, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee:  SB 60, SB 61, SB 62, SB 63:  Support

The Independent Party of Oregon and Oregon Progressive Party support these
bills.

SB 60 Extends period for Oregon Government Ethics Commission to complete
Preliminary Review Phase of alleged violation of ethics laws from 30 calendar days to 60
calendar days.

SB 61 Authorizes Oregon Government Ethics Commission to provide written commission
advisory opinions, staff advisory opinions and oral or written staff advice on application of
executive session provisions of Oregon public meetings law.

SB 62 Prohibits current or former public official from soliciting, receiving or using public
moneys from public body to pay or make payments on civil penalty imposed by Oregon
Government Ethics Commission.

SB 63 Extends maximum amount of time person may serve as member of Oregon
Government Ethics Commission from one full four-year term to two full four-year terms.
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